
Dear Kerry,

I am delighted to learn about the opportunity for the Middlewich Heritage Trust to 
acquire the property adjacent to the pump. This will make it much easier for the 
general public to see this very special part of our local history.

The contribution you and Steve Broadfoot made to the Symposium on the White Salt 
Industry last October was very valuable, reinforcing the message that the salt industry 
of Mid-Cheshire is important both locally and nationally. The salt industry also 
displays a technology that has been evolving for well over two thousand years in ways 
that can be understood without having special background knowledge. This makes it 
particularly good for igniting the spark of curiosity in both young and not so young.

I regard this as such an important opportunity that I am enclosing a personal 
donation of £50.

Yours sincerely,

Philip Ingram

44 Riddings Lane

    Hartford

       NORTHWICH

          Cheshire    CW8 1NA

          Friday 22 February 2019

Tel:  01606 77729

e-mail:  philip@ingram.family.name
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